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Consider recommendations regarding a letter to the Trust for Public Land requesting technical assistance in
exploring potential finance options for parks, trails, fire buffer, and groundwater recharge areas, as follows:

a) Direct Community Services to send a letter to the Trust for Public Land requesting technical assistance in
exploring potential finance options for parks, trails, fire buffer, and groundwater recharge areas in Santa
Barbara County; and

b) Determine that the above recommended actions are exempt from the California Environmental Quality Act
(CEQA) pursuant to Sections 15262 of the State Guidelines for the Implementation of CEQA, finding that the
activities involve only feasibility or planning studies for possible future actions which the Board has not
approved, adopted, or funded.
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